
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 

 
to: Department of Energy via email: expartecommunications@hq.doe.gov 

from: Jennifer Cleary 

date: May 30, 2018 

subject: Ex parte Communication; DOE’s Process Rule RFI 

 
This memo memorializes the meeting between the Air-Conditioning, Heating, and Refrigeration 
Institute (AHRI), Association of Home Appliance Manufacturers (AHAM), and National 
Electrical Manufacturers Association (NEMA) (collectively, the Joint Commenters) and the 
Department of Energy on May 17, 2018, for inclusion in the public docket.  In summary, we 
discussed the Joint Commenters’ comments on DOE’s Process Rule RFI. 
 
The attendees were as follows:  
 
Daniel Simmons, DOE 
Daniel Cohen, DOE 
Alex Fitzsimmons, DOE 
Kevin Jayne, DOE 
Sophie Miller, DOE 
Caroline Davidson-Hood, AHRI 
Kelley Raymond, AHRI 
Jennifer Cleary, AHAM 
Joseph Eaves, NEMA 
Clark Silcox, NEMA 
 
 


